
  
          Governing Board Annual Retreat/Special Meeting of June 13, 2024  
  
The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD) Governing Board conducted its annual 
retreat/special meeting on Thursday, June 13, 2024. The public session began at 1:00 p.m.  
  
Highlights are listed below.  
  
Student Panel on College Entry/Support Experience 
Current and transferring students of various backgrounds shared their educational experiences 
at 4CD. These students spoke favorably about the programs and services offered.  Beyond first-
week orientations, they discussed ways in which students could be best supported throughout 
the academic year. 
 
Governing Board Roles and Responsibilities   
The Governing Board, with the aid of a facilitator, reviewed their respective roles and 
responsibilities. Board Policy 1010, Code of Ethics of the Governing Board was also discussed.  
Additionally, a list of goals for the 2024-25 academic year was developed, which included  
maintaining fiscal sustainability during challenging times, supporting the facilities needs of 4CD 
and strengthening ties between the colleges and the communities served. 
 
Governance Best Practices    
The Governing Board received a presentation from General Counsel regarding governance  
best practices within the context of Board Policy 1020 and Administrative Procedure 1020.01, 
Conflict of Interest.   
  

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD  
WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, JULY 10, 2024, AT 6:00 P.M.  

 

 

• 

Rebecca Barrett, President (Ward 3) • Andy Li, Vice President (Ward 4) • Dr. Judy E. Walters, Secretary 
(Ward 2) • John E. Márquez (Ward 1) • Fernando Sandoval (Ward 5) • Halena Neyazi (Student 
Trustee) 


